
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

           
 23rd September 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 6 PGL Residential Trip - Monday 21st June 2021 to Wednesday 23rd June 2021 
 
While in year 6, your child will have the opportunity to join in with the residential trip to PGL Barton Hall.  
We will travel to Barton Hall on Monday 21st June 2020 and return to school on Wednesday 23rd June 2020. 
 
PGL is an action packed residential trip where there is the chance to take part in many different activities, 
allowing your child to grow and develop in both skills and character.  We are looking to visit the centre called 
Barton Hall in Torquay.  More information can be found at https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/primary-
schools/centres/barton-hall Please see overleaf for PGL’s Covid Promise. 
 
The cost of this trip will be £275.00 and, to secure your child’s place, we will need a £50 deposit to be paid 
by Friday 23rd October 2020.  You can make a payment for the deposit only, by cash or cheque.  Please ensure 
you have the correct money as no change can be given.  Please place all payments and completed 
permission slips in a sealed envelope, write your child’s name and class on the outside and return to the 
school office.  DO NOT send to the class teacher.  Due to the current pandemic, our aim at St John’s is to 
become a cashless school.  We are working with Arbor to create a safe and secure way of making all future 
payments via the Arbor App.  Details of this will accompany the instalment payment plan after receipt of 
your deposit. 
 
We hope that as many children as possible will be involved in the visit as this will be the last one the children 
undertake at St John’s before they move onto their chosen secondary schools. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Claire Taylor, Mrs Lucy Crouch & Miss Amy Quinn.     
Year 6 Teachers 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Residential Trip to Barton Hall PGL in Torquay, Monday 21st June 2021 to Wednesday 23rd June 2021 
Please complete and return with your deposit to the School Office.  Thank you. 
 
Name of Child: _______________________________________________ Class: ___________ 
 
[   ] My Child WILL attend the Residential Trip at PGL 2021 and I enclose a £50 cash/cheque deposit. 
 
[   ] My Child WILL NOT be attending the Residential Trip at PGL 2021. 
 
Signed: _____________________________Parent/Carer 
 
Date: ______________________ 

 

https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/primary-schools/centres/barton-hall
https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/primary-schools/centres/barton-hall


   
 

   
 

PGL’s COVID Promise 
 

We understand the uncertainty of the current situation and wish to work with you to provide security and 
reassurance.  We want to provide clarity and certainty for groups planning to travel in the UK this academic 
year 2020/21. 
 
We want to provide as much clarity and visibility for you as we are able.  Our COVID Promise means that if, 
at or within 14 days prior to travel, your group cannot travel due to national or local government restrictions, 
we will make alternative arrangements for your group or refund the monies paid for this trip. 
 
Our promise will apply in the event of: 
 

 National lockdown 

 Local lockdown (at the location of the school or destination PGL centre) 

 'Bubble', year group or whole school closure (instructed by your local health team) 
 
We will guarantee that: 
 

 We will first work with you to move your trip to another PGL centre, if a local lockdown is in effect at 
your destination (at no extra cost) 

 If a change of centre is not an viable option, then we will look to amend your travel dates to a suitable 
alternative (at no extra cost) 

 If we are not able to arrive at a suitable alternative arrangement then we will refund all monies paid 
towards your trip 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


